
HOMEOWNER MEETING REMINDER 

A reminder that the ANNUAL HOMEOWNER MEETING will be held on 

next TUESDAY, JANUARY 21, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. at the Clubhouse. 

Be sure to attend for VOTING on TWO (2) Board of Director positions 

and updates about information happening in and around your 

community.  If you cannot attend, provide a neighbor with your voting 

proxy. 

 If you would like to serve on the Board or you know someone who 

would like to serve, please provide their name to Lydia Whitner at 

NMA - lydia.whitner@NMA-Atlanta.com.  **To accept a nomination for 

election to the Board AND to vote for members of the Board of Directors, 

the homeowner must be financial – all dues payments current through 

2013.****     

See you next Tuesday.             

************************************************* 

CITY OF SOUTH FULTON INFORMATIONAL MEETINGS 

Are you interested in information legislation proposing the 

creation of the City of South Fulton?  If so, you can attend an 

informational event on THIS THURSDAY or THIS SATURDAY.  

See the information below.  
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